
Dear Riverview Families, 

We wish you a very peaceful, happy and safe holiday season. 2020 has been quite a rollercoaster, 

but you have handled the adaptations with understanding, flexibility and care.  We are so 

thankful and appreciative of your continued cooperation and support of our staff and 

schools.  We will continue to work tirelessly because we truly care about you, your children and 

the Verona and Oakmont communities. We hope that you feel that way!  It is an honor to serve 

you during this incredibly difficult time and if you need anything at all, simply reach out and we 

will do whatever we can to support you. 

Please take a well-deserved break and enjoy time with your immediate families. Rest, relax, 

decompress and gather energy for what is sure to be an interesting-but-very-hopeful 2021!  We 

will be back in school on Jan. 4, so we will see you in the New Year. If you are experiencing any 

issues related to Covid-19 over the break, please communicate those to your school nurse via 

email so that we can continue to be proactive and plan accordingly.  Thank you!  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

Sincerely, 

  

The Riverview Administration 

 


